
 
 
 

Board of Health for Madison and Dane County 
Medical Director 

 
Resolution #2013-04 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Public Health—Madison and Dane County is required by Wisconsin state statute to have 
a licensed physician as its medical director. Ken Loving, MD is not able to continue as 
medical director. This resolution authorizes Public Health—Madison and Dane County to 
enter into an agreement with Jon Temte, MD. 
 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Health for Madison and 
Dane County, on behalf of Public Health—Madison and Dane County is 
authorized to enter into an agreement with Jon Temte, MD in the amount of 
$5,000 per year for the services of a medical director beginning April 1, 2013 for 
the term of one year, with two automatic one-year renewals, and the Director is 
authorized to sign the agreement. 

 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:   David Caes 
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